



IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR THE MSA STUDENTS

AUGUST 26, 2023

Dear MSA students,

There is no change in the rules and regulations as communicated to the MSA students for the Summer 2023 Examination. However, please note that the said rules and regulations will be re-evaluated after the Winter 2023 Examinations.

A mock examination will also be held for all MSA students enrolled for the Winter 2023 Examinations in the last week of October 2023.

Should you have further queries or concerns, feel free to contact us at examinations@icap.org.pk

Best of luck!













